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The planning and preparation stages of the superintendent search process is well underway!  The 
timeline for the search has been established.  The position has been advertised regionally, statewide 
and nationally. Information regarding the search and how to apply can be found at 
https://suptsearch.cciu.org. 

 
Integral to the search process is communication with our district stakeholders. The CCIU search team 
is currently analyzing stakeholder input from the focus groups that were conducted this past 
week.  Focus groups were held for district personnel, parents and the community at large 
during the week of March 22, and a high school student focus group is scheduled for when 
students return from spring break.  
 

In addition, anyone who was unable to attend the focus groups but who would like to 
provide input, may do so by completing an electronic survey at: 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SFTSDSurvey 
 

Those who attended a focus group are also welcomed to complete the survey. 

 
The Board will screen applicants and select those for first-round interviews who best match the 
criteria developed from the focus groups and stakeholder surveys. At the conclusion of first-
round interviews, the board will select candidates to advance to second-round interviews. The 
board anticipates a minimum of three rounds of interviews, which will be conducted during the 
months of April and May.  
 
The Board continues to be extremely appreciative of everyone’s input and support.  
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